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Social Science Journal File (SSIS). Indexes approximately 
80 journals (including 35 Canadian journals) in the social 
sciences. Most of the journals have been indexed since 
1968 and some since 1972.' An attempt is made to include 
every article printed in each issue; an updates are made 
to the file as soon as new issues .become available. 
Prepared by the Institute for Behavioural Research, York 
University. 

Social SCISEARCH (DIALOG, CAN/SDI). 	Corresponds to the 
Social Science Citation Index. 	Covers every editorial 
item in over 1300 social science journals and selectively 
indexes 1200 more journals. It lists the reference (cited) 
author and his work in the source index and groups 
together all source (citing) authors and papers who have 
referred to that same work since its publication in the 
citation index. A permuted title index gives a subject 
approach. Coverage from 1971 to the present. About 80,000 
items indexed each year. 

SSIE (ORBIT). 	Covers on-going and recently completed 
research in the life, physical and social sciences, both 
basic and applied research projects. Research in progress 
is included from over 1300 funding organizations such as 
U.S. federal, state and local governments, non-profit 
associations, colleges and universities, non-affiliated 
investigators and some non-U.S. organizations, and some 
indus.try. Includes material from Fiscal Year 1974 to 
date. Over 122,000 research projects and continuations 
added monthly. Prepared by the Smithsonian Information 
Exchange. 

:TOXLINE See MEDLINE 

TULSA; Petroleum 	abstracts (ORBIT). 	Corresponds to 
:Petroleum abstracts. Covers oil and gas exploration, 
development end production. . Includes material from 1964 
to date. About 4500 records added guarterly. Prepared by 
the Information Services Department of the University of 
Tulsa. 

Union List of Scientific Serials in 'Canadian Libraries; 
ULSSCL (CAN/OLE). This date•base lists alphabetically.by  
AngloAmerican cataloguing . , rules main entry more than 
37,000 serials titles, along with holdings, held in 236 


